
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To Clubs Captains, Club Secretaries 

From Charlie Pavlou- Director of Member Services 

CC BOM, LSEC, SSC, JDC, MSC 

Date Wednesday 23rd October 2019  
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Subject Mental Health First Aid Course – 16th & 17th November 2019 

 

Hi All, 

 

The Branch is looking at hosting a Mental Health First Aid course on the 16th/17th of November.  

 

We would like to open up a spot for a member from each club to attend (If your club would like more 

than 1 that can also be a possibility). We are aiming to have this course for members who are usually 

at the front line of critical incidents in your clubs.  

 

The cost of the course is $150 per person.  

 

Please contact memberservices@surflifesavingsydney.com.au by Friday 9th November 2019, if you 
wish to have your club attend.  

 

Regards 

 
 
 
Charlie Pavlou 
Director of Member Services 
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